
Pupil Bulletin 

24 th September 2018

High expectations é No excuses 



Important Dates

ÅMonday 24th Sept to Friday 28th Sept: Open week tours 

ÅWednesday 26th Sept: Year 7-10 photographs

ÅFriday 28th September: McMillan Coffee Morning in the 

main hall 

ÅMonday 1st October and Wed 3rd Oct: Y11 Geography 

field trips

ÅMonday 8th to Friday 12th October:Y10 Erasmus visit to 

France

ÅThursday 18th October: Y7 data conference and  meet 

the form tutor parentsô evening

High expectations é No excuses 



Reminder

All food is to be eaten in the café 

area at break time or lunch time 

unless you have permission from a 

member  of staff  to eat food in a 

classroom



Reward 

stickers in Art 

= Prizes 

Collect your sticker, type in the code 

online at Mystickers.co.uk and you 

could win a prize. Ask your Art 

teacher for further details 



Do you want to 

be an Art 

Ambassador?

Calling all Artists- Do you have a skill that you 

would like to share? For example are you 

good at drawing? Always creating your own 

comics? Can you crochet or knit? Can you 

make origami creations? If yes become an Art 

Ambassador and show others in Art club- See 

Miss Henshall for more details. 



Introducing Hot Choc Fri-yay!

Are you a pupil who goes óAbove & Beyondô in your Science lessons?

You could earn a ticket to join the Science department at break on 

Friday for hot chocolate and biscuits in the Science work room (next 

door to Room 103). You will also receive a praise phone call home.

Each member of Science staff (including the technicians) 

have one ticket to present to a pupil each week. 

Will it be you joining us on Friday?

#HotChocFri #Weevenhavemarshmallows

#Above&Beyond



Introducing Hot Choc Fri-yay!

A HUGE CONGRATULATIONS TO LAST WEEK'S WINNERS:

Jake Waters

Max Hartshorne

Jack Monstad

Libby Handsbury

Isabel Ellsmore

Kieran Milne

#HotChocFri #Weevenhavemarshmallows

#Above&Beyond



Chats with the Head during 

morning registration 

Y8 focus this week   
Each week Mrs Hobson will be having a brief  chat  with 

representatives from each year group on a rota bases 

regarding their  day to day experiences  in school.

The chat will be based on  the  three questions below:

Question 1) Which lessons do you learn best in lessons 

and why?

Question 2) What stops you from learning in lessons? 

Question 3) Is there anything else you want to tell me?

Each  Y8 form tutor is to send a representative from their 

form to Mrs Hobsonôs office at 8. 35 am  on Wednesday 

26th Sept



High expectations é   NO EXCUSES

START OF THE LESSON
ÅArrive to all lessons on time

ÅLine up quietly outside the classroom
ÅEnter the classroom, stand behind your chairs 

and get out all of your equipment  (SUPER 6) in 
silence

ÅWait for your class teacher to tell you to sit down

END OF THE LESSON
ÅListen carefully to the teachers instructions

ÅPut all equipment away
ÅStand behind your chairs in silence until your 

class teacher dismisses you



Well done to our first ôGeographers of the fortnightõ 
Your class teachers have nominated you for your hard work and efforts in the 
first two weeks of term. You will receive a postcard and a personalised pencil 
and then be entered into our competition for the ôGeographer of the Monthõ. 
All ôGeographers of the Fortnightõ will be invited along to the draw for the 
ôGeographer of the Monthõ and will receive a doughnut. The winner of the 

Geographer of the Month will receive a personalised pen and then be entered 
into the prize draw for a gift card at the end of the academic year.

#DoughnutFriday#KeepWorkingHard

Geographer of the Fortnight



Year 7 Year 8 Year 9 Year 10 Year 11

Mrs 

Gripton

Kyran

Kirkham

Harrison 

Rhodes

Jake 

Stanway

Harry 

Smith

Ellie 

Mae 

Vernall

Mrs Meir Ashton

Denson

Grace 

Clowes

Alex 

Moore

Dan 

Walton

Lauren 

Wilkes

Mrs 

Welch-

Moore

Owen 

Smith

Callum

Woolrid

ge

Sam 

Morgan

Geographer of the Fortnight

Winners

Well done to all of you J

It could be you in two weeks!

#KeepWorkingHard



Rewards event October 2018



Postcard from the Headé 
Staff will nominate pupils to receive a 

postcard from the Head for repeated 

outstanding achievements or for exceptional  

work or contribution to  the school 

community 

.   



Super Six!
These 6 items are vital to your school life and you 

should bring them every day. Remember to bring 

them and get points.

Make sure you are well prepared to 

learn by having Super 6 out of your bags 

as you line up for your lesson

High expectations é No excuses 


